
The  West  Deer  Township
Board of Supervisors will hold
a  public  hearing  on
Wednesday, August 21, 2024
at 6:30 p.m. at the Township
Municipal  Building,  109  East
Union  Road,  Cheswick,  PA
15024, to determine whether
to authorize the demolition of
a dangerous structure located
at 43 Grubbs Road, Cheswick,
PA  15024,  pursuant  to
Chapter 90 of the Code of the
Township of West Deer. Those
residents  and  taxpayers  in
attendance will be permitted
to  provide  testimony  and
evidence  regarding  the
possible  demolition  and
removal  of  the  subject
structure.

Daniel J. Mator, Jr.
Township Manager


